
 
 
 City Council Memorandum 

 
 

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL           DATE:  OCTOBER 1, 2019 

FROM:  CITY CLERK’S OFFICE WARDS:  ALL 
 CITY ATTORNEY’S OFFICE 
 
SUBJECT: BOARD OF ETHICS REPORT  

 
ISSUE: 

Receive a report on the activities of the Board of Ethics. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

That the City Council receive and file this report on the activities of the Board of Ethics and provide 
any comment, as appropriate. 

 
BACKGROUND: 

City boards and commissions routinely appear before the City Council to present a report on: 

 Significant subject matter which occupied the Board of Ethics attention since the last report; 

 The principal tasks which lie ahead over the next year; and 

 Ways in which the City Council and staff might facilitate the work of the Board of Ethics. 
 
Board of Ethics Chair Gloria Huerta will present a report on behalf of the Board of Ethics. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 

 
Prepared by: Colleen J. Nicol, City Clerk 
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 

 
Attachment:     

Presentation 


